P.O. Box 682, Walnut, CA 91788-0682
21201 La Puente Road

Walnut, CA 91789-2018

Telephone (909) 595-7543

FAX (909) 595-6095
www.cityofwalnut.org

CITY OF WALNUT

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

Planning Commission Meeting

December 1, 2021
(Regular Meeting)

The regular meeting of the Walnut Planning Commission for
December 1, 2021, is hereby cancelled. The next regularly
scheduled meeting will be on Wednesday, December 15, 2021,
at 7:00 p.m. via Zoom video conference and teleconference.
Consistent with the California Governor’s Executive Order N-
29-20, in-person participation by the Public will not be
permitted and no physical location from which the Public may
observe the meeting will be available.

Should you have any questions, please contact the Community
Development Department at (909) 595-7543.
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Tom Weiner
Assistant City Manager — Development Services




